
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

June 2018 

The LARC General Meeting for June 2018 was held on Wednesday, June 20, at 7PM in the 

Clover Building on the Boulder County Fairgrounds.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Starr Aldrich (N0AES) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM with introductions by those in 

attendance.  There were more new Hams who had just finished the classes. 

Starr made a presentation to Kat (W0UM) and Brian (AF0W) Gronderinger for all they have 

done for the Club, running classes and getting new Hams on the air.  Starr also made 

presentation to Mark Skelton (N7CTM) for all his  help in updating and keeping the Club’s 

repeaters running well and to Ron (K2RAAS) also for his work with Mark on the repeaters.  Both 

Kat and Brian and Mark and Ron were presented with Certificates of Appreciation from Starr. 

Doug (KE0SI) gave an update on Field Day which is this Saturday and Sunday.  Doug sent around 

a sign-up list for operators, support and setup/take down people.   

Ron gave an update on the repeaters, both are running well and are staying linked for the time 

being.  Tones are required for both repeaters. 

The evening presentation was by Ron and was about DXing and featured a video of a 

DXpedition to the Scarborough Reef in 2007.  Wow, was that interesting, the team set up 3 

stations on 3 rocks that stay about the surface of the South China Sea at high tide.  Quite an 

accomplishment. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9 pm. 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom (W1PGE), Secretary 





 


